Jim Moffitt

Clean and safe drinking water is the right of all residents. The site at 781 Walker Way, Port
Ludlow, WA, should remain on the Hazardous Site watchlist by the State of Washington. It is in the
best interests of the residents of Port Ludlow and that of OWSI to continue with Washington states
oversight even though OWSI has completed all the required mitigation. Soil characteristics may
and can change over time due to manner factors, including geological and climate.

Thank you for your consideration in keeping the monitoring program active.



